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Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

 

Today, October 1 and the 15th of the 8th month by the CIG Calendar, is Chuseok, the Korean 

Thanksgiving. True Mother mentioned Chuseok at her speech in the recent Rally of Hope, and referred to 

the beautiful tradition around this holiday offered by the people of Korea. 

 

She shared with the entire world how significant Chuseok is as a time we offer our gratitude to Heaven 

with our families, parents and children together in attendance to our ancestors. Chuseok is a time to be 

grateful for present blessings from God, and also for the sacrifices and foundations that our ancestors 

have offered and laid. This is also a time of celebration, for the generations to come together and share in 

the joy and happiness of being one family. 

 

True Parents have honored this long cherished tradition, and bequeathed it to us. True Mother continues 

to celebrate Chuseok every year and leads us in attendance to Heaven. Let us join in the spirit of Chuseok, 

remember our loved ones and all our ancestors that are working with us to further the providence, and let 

us be joyful together. 

 

Let us continue to support True Mother as we continue to work towards the realization of the Heavenly 

Unified World. 

 

Once again, Happy Chuseok to all of you, and God Bless you, 
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